

Harvest Appeal

23rd September 2020

Dear Parents.

No sooner does the new term start, than Harvest is upon us! The children in all year groups will be unable to celebrate Harvest this year with an assembly in the hall so they will be attending an in-class service. The service will then be shared on our website and twitter feed for your families to enjoy and join in the celebration of thanks.

The School has chosen to support 'Urban Outreach', a Bolton charity providing food for households in crisis. Donations of various items listed overleaf are requested, and it would be appreciated if you could refer to this list when purchasing your donations. Please send these to School on the morning of Friday 2nd October. There will be a labelled box for each class for donations to be collected in. Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely,

ST BEDE C OF E PRIMARY

Miss Jennings Assistant Head of Years 5 & 6





Healthy School





URBANI Harvest 2020

Thank you for choosing to donate to the work of Bolton Food Hub, Urban Outreach.

We are grateful to receive all long life food but should you need some inspiration here is a list below:

Box cereal

UHT milk

Cordial/juice (1litre)

Teabags

Small jar coffee

Biscuits

Tinned soup

Tinned chopped tomatoes

Tinned baked beans

Tinned spaghetti hoops

Tinned peas

Tinned sweetcorn

Tinned fish

Tinned meat

Tinned meat meals

Tinned pulses (ie, chick peas,

kidney beans etc)

Pasta sauce jar

500g pasta

1kg rice

Tinned fruit

Tinned custard

Tinned rice pudding

Instant noodles, cuppa soup,

Microwave rice etc.

Toilet roll





Head of School: Mrs N. Whittaker Tonge Moor Primary Academy, Brierwood, Bolton, BL2 2PF

Telephone: 01204 328994 Website: www.tongemooracademy.org Company Registered Number: 07628909





